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MEMORANDUM
DATE: September 26, 2013
TO: Ms. Sharon L. Summers, DMMA

Planning & Policy Development Unit

FROM: - Kyle Hodg

State Council for Persons with Disabilities

RE: 17 DE Reg. 285 [DMMA Proposed Medicaid Drug Reimbursement & Drug Rebate
Regulation]

The State Council for Persons with Disabilities (SCPD) has reviewed the Department of Health
and Social Services/Division of Medicaid and Medical Assistance (DMMA) proposal to amend
the Medicaid State Plan to modify the Multi-State Purchasing Pool Supplemental Rebate
Agreement for pharmaceutical products. The proposed regulation was published as 17 DE Reg.
285 in the September 1, 2013 issue of the Register of Regulations.

The bulk of the regulation consists of a 17-page set of revised text covering the technical
implementation of the rebate program. The text is ostensibly based on a standard CMS

template.
SCPD endorses the proposed regulation.

Thank you for your consideration and please contact SCPD if you have any questions or
comments regarding our position on the proposed regulation.

ce: Mr. Stephen Groff
Mr. Brian Hartman, Esq.
Governor’s Advisory Council for Exceptional Citizens
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